

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-1164

Office of the Chairman Department of English (512) 471–4991

March 10, 1986

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Professors Hedrick, Kearns, Slatin

FROM:

Bill Sutherland

I would appreciate your serving on the Freshman English Policy Committee as an ad hoc group this year and as regular members during the 1986-87 academic year. Lance Bertelsen, as you know, is the incoming Director. I am asking you to work as ad hoc members for the rest of this year since we must make a transition to a new director and new committee for next year. Your primary duties this year will be to consider texts for next year, to look over the syllabus, and to prepare for this summer's orientation.

cc: Lance Bertelsen
John Ruszkiewicz